KAN PERBUAN

2222 Washington Blvd. Ogden, Utah 84401

July 30, 1979

Mr. Bill Nittler Box 93 Naturita, GO 81422

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thanks so much for your very encouraging signal report! We were operating at 5,000 watts for test purposes for awhile before sign-off at 9:00 PM on Wednesday, July 25th. This is to verify that you heard KANN on 1090 KHz from 8:39 to 9:00 PM MDT on that day.

We're still in the testing phase (testing for spurious radiations) and so we're not on 5,000 watts all the time; we have to operate at reduced power when we're using the new transmitter (750 watts) until all tests have been approved by the F.C.C. Our normal power up to now has been 1,000 watts, but we're getting great reports of much improved reception even with 750 watts, mainly because the new transmitter is located at a better site and the tower and grounding system are much more efficient than at the old transmitter site. Keep listening for us -- maybe you'll hear us when we're on at 750 watts from the new site.

I've enclosed a program schedule for your information. KANN is a non-commercial (listener-supported), non-denominational, non-profit station whose purpose is to present Jesus Christ. I've also enclosed a pamphlet that outlines how you can have a personal relationship with the living Lord Jesus Christ, a relationship that can completely change your life. I pray you'll ask Christ to be your personal Savior and Lord if you've never done so. God bless you...and thanks again for the signal report!

Cordially

Jim Goldring

JSG/ps Enclosures







